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August 2012
The Office of Disability Services would like to encourage all Stonehill College Faculty to include a statement on their syllabus about the Office of Disability Services for students with disabilities. 

While we strive to make our students aware of our services through orientations, our website and direct outreach, there are a variety of students with disabilities at Stonehill College who may not be familiar with our office. 

By putting the statement below on your syllabus, you are empowering students with disabilities to self advocate and seek out the services they may qualify for, to ensure equal access to learning opportunities. 

If you have any questions about the Office of Disability Services, or how we may help you, please do not hesitate to contact us at: (508) 565-1306 or eorlando@stonehill.edu.  Thank you. 
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Orlando

Associate Director of Disability Services and Academic Achievement
Syllabus Statement: 

“Students with disabilities: Stonehill College is committed to providing all students equal access to learning opportunities. The Office of Disability Services works with students who have disabilities to provide and/or arrange reasonable accommodations. 

Students registered with the Office of Disability Services are encouraged to self advocate and contact their professors as soon as possible, preferably prior to the start of the semester, to inform them of the accommodations for which they qualify. 
 Students are responsible for providing their professors with an accommodations verification letter from the Office of Disability Services and discussing their needs with them. 
 Students who have, or think they may have, a disability are invited to contact the Office of Disability Services for a confidential appointment at (508) 565-1306 or ods@stonehill.edu. ”

